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I have come into the world as a light, so that no one 
who believes in me should stay in darkness.
JESUS IN JOHN 12:46

Todd & Penny
Beaudin

Cadence.org/Beaudin

CHRISTMAS 2020

Dear friends,
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from the Beaudins 
on Oahu! While much in our world has been negative this 
year, we celebrate with you our Savior’s birth. Man, I’m so 
thankful for the gift of salvation through Jesus Christ! 

We wanted to send you a quick letter to thank you for your 
partnership and prayer support. We have never felt the need 
for your support and prayer like we have in 2020! Hawaii 
has been far stricter than most of the country and we have 
teetered between total lockdown and being restrictively 
open. What most of the country went through in November 
was equivalent to our “open”.

COVID-19 has been really hard on our ministry here in 
Hawaii. We aren’t allowed to be in groups of more than five 
people indoors or outdoors, and that has shut down a lot 
of what we do at our hospitality house, as I’m sure you can 
imagine. So, what’s been our solution to these hurdles? We 
now meet in five or six homes, and Penny shares recipes 
and suggestions for the meal. After dinner, each living room 

connects on Zoom via big screen TV for Bible study as I 
teach through the book of Acts. Finally, each house serves 
dessert and fellowships together. A home away from home 
experience provided by the military to the military so we 
can reach people for Christ. . . and for that we are blessed. 
Please continue to remember us and pray for us. 

Our family is doing well. Emily is married to Dale Gann and 
they are living in Bozeman, Montana where Dale is going to 
school on his G.I. bill. Kelsey is finishing up her senior year of 
high school and hopes to work with horses after she graduates. 
Penny and I continue to invest in the lives of military families. 
You can always read much more about our ministry and see 
many more pictures on our blog, TheBeaudinBlog.com. 
When things open back up, we’d love for you to visit if you 
decide to vacation in Hawaii. Again, Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year, with Christ leading the way!

Gratefully,
Todd and Penny Beaudin

Todd and Penny Beaudin
98-1972 Hoala Street, Aiea, HI 96701
907.252.9111
Todd.Beaudin@Cadence.org  •  Penny.Beaudin@Cadence.org  •  TheBeaudinBlog.com
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for the Beaudins

	 I will support their ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive the Beaudin’s ministry emails

	 Please remove me from their mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to the Beaudin’s ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Beaudin 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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The United States Finest. Four Marines being hosted 
by one Airman eating and fellowshipping together!


